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Blog Browse: Federal agencies announce 
expedited antitrust procedures for COVID-19 
public health efforts

   

On March 24, 2020, the Federal Trade Commission and the U.S. Department of Justice Antitrust Division — the two 
federal agencies responsible for enforcement of federal antitrust laws — issued a joint statement recognizing that 
dealing with the COVID-19 crisis will require “unprecedented cooperation…among private businesses.” The joint 
statement details procedures and guidance aimed at collaborations of businesses working to protect the health and 
safety of Americans during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Read the full post here: Federal agencies announce expedited antitrust procedures for COVID-19 public health 
efforts

authorsTest
   

nicole
Nicole L. Williams
   

   

https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/press-releases/2020/03/ftc-doj-announce-expedited-antitrust-procedure
https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/press-releases/2020/03/ftc-doj-announce-expedited-antitrust-procedure
https://www.thompsoncoburn.com/insights/publications/item/2020-04-02/federal-agencies-announce-expedited-antitrust-procedures-for-covid-19-public-health-efforts
https://www.thompsoncoburn.com/insights/publications/item/2020-04-02/federal-agencies-announce-expedited-antitrust-procedures-for-covid-19-public-health-efforts

